
 

 

This is a picture of Town Street Methodist Chapel.  Also known as Tip Chapel.  The little hut next to it 

was used for the Junior Sunday School.  It was at the junction of The Street and Town Street.  Town 

Street has since become Crown Street.  There are different opinions on why it was known as Tip 

Chapel.  Some locals say that, when the railway was built there were a lot of Irish workers that lived 

at Town Street and a popular song they sang was ‘It’s a long way to Tipperary’ so,  the locals 

shortened it to Tip.  Other locals say it’s because the municipal tip was at that end of town. 

We published the photo on our Facebook page and it evoked a lot of memories.  Here is the link to 

the post if you would like to read the comments. 

Brandon, Suffolk - Down Memory Lane | You've all been so helpful with the previous two 
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https://www.facebook.com/groups/1148869208535674/posts/5523949217694296/?comment_id=5523993387689879&reply_comment_id=5530052970417254&notif_id=1667123842088199&notif_t=group_comment&ref=notif
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1148869208535674/posts/5523949217694296/?comment_id=5523993387689879&reply_comment_id=5530052970417254&notif_id=1667123842088199&notif_t=group_comment&ref=notif

